
 

 

  

 

In September 2023, our children across school responded to our annual Pupil Voice questionnaire. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for our children to explore how they feel about school and to make 

suggestions as to how we could further improve their experience.  The results show that children 

enjoy school and learning; feel heard and listened to in their lessons; they know who they can talk to 

in school; they understand how to keep their body and mind healthy and they respect people from 

all backgrounds. These are the results as a whole: 

 

1. I enjoy school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Teachers help me to do my best. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

3. My teachers give me challenging work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Teachers make sure we understand our work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Teachers listen to me in lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6. There are people in school I can talk to if I’m worried about something. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7. The behaviour of children in our school is good. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8. Teachers encourage me to be friendly to others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



9. Bullying is NOT a problem in our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10. I feel safe in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11. I know what to do if I feel unhappy or unsafe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



12. School encourages me to be healthy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

13. I like to take part in lunch time or after school clubs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14. My teachers teach me to be responsible and independent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



15. Burnt Tree encourages me to respect people from different backgrounds and treat everyone 

equally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16. I would recommend Burnt Tree to other children. 

 


